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Summary:

With an approach to the Soviets already in the works, Kissinger’s top advisers
emphasized the importance of a parallel approach to the French, given their centrality to
the prospects for a suppliers’ group.  While no one could be sure whether the French
would abandon their “case-by-case” approach to nuclear exports, the advisers believed
that the French disliked nuclear proliferation and wished to remain the only nuclear
weapons state in Western Europe.
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